ATTACHMENT 1

PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL
DISTRICT
PROCUREMENT SERVICES DIVISION

E 4 .

October 9, 2014

Mark Jomsky, City Clerk

City of Pasadena

100 North Garfield Ave, Room S-228
Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Dear Mr. Jomsky,
The Pasadena Unified School District will have three seats, #2, #4 and #6, up for election in the
Spring of 2015. The City contract sent is acceptable to the District and funds are budgeted for

its execution.

I will have the contract signed appropriately and returned to you as soon as the final draft is
received. If you have any questions or concern, please let me know.

Sincerely,
AY v ‘ , w__%
Conwo
Christine Ward, Administrator, Procurement & Contracts

cc: John Pappalardo, Ed.D., Chief Finance Officer

Pasadena Unified School Dist | Procurement Services Division

351 So. Hudson Avenue, Room 102, Pasadena, CA 91109
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